
Hurricane Beryl Relief  
Donation Drive
Following Hurricane Beryl's destructive track through the Caribbean Sea, Queens is stepping  

up to help our island neighbors impacted by the storm. The Queens Borough President's Office, in partnership with 
the Consulate General of Jamaica in New York and Supporting Every Life Beyond Yours, is now accepting donations 
of critical supplies, which will be distributed to those in need following the hurricane. Donations can be dropped  
off 24/7 in a collection box in the lobby of Queens Borough Hall. 

ACCEPTABLE ITEMS INCLUDE:
• �Medical supplies such as bandages, gauze pads, masks, alcohol pads, latex gloves and over-the-counter  

medication such as Neosporin and Tylenol. 
• Hygienic supplies such as sanitizer, diapers, toothpaste and menstrual products. 
• Non-perishable food such as canned goods, baby formula, rice, flour and sugar. 
• Household items such as flashlights, batteries, cleaning supplies and sleeping bags.

Through September 1
Drop off location: Queens Borough Hall 
120-55 Queens Boulevard, Kew Gardens, NY 11424
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